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Dear Future Pupils, Parents and Carers, 

 

We would like to say a few words about the brilliant experiences we have shared in 

this school. 

 

We LOVE Henlow Academy because of the individuality it gives us. We are treated 

as an individual and everything about Henlow is about the INDIVIDUALS who make 

it so amazing (which is basically everyone). Also, we have to say that everyone here 

is very supportive, whether we need extra help and support or we excel in a 

particular area.  Henlow allows us to shine academically, socially, sportingly, 

musically and many, many more ly-ways! 

 

The school has supplied some brilliant resources and experiences for us. For instance, 

it has given us access to a brilliantly stocked library, laser cutter in design, up to date 

books in English to name but a few.  Henlow also gets us out and about on trips and 

residentials. We have enjoyed the Roald Dahl museum, the river walk, PGL and know 

we have more visitors and trips to look forward to in Key Stage 3. 

 

Henlow is also a place for community.  We work with our lower schools, a lot. They 

visit for the anti-bullying concert at the start of the Henlow journey and we look 

forward to when we are at upper school and can come back and help with sports 

day.  We also visit the Church; each year group goes at least once a year. Also, our 

service children are regularly invited to Henlow Camp to represent the school and 

celebrate the service of our armed forces. The sense of community at our school is 

what makes it the special place that it is. 

 

As we are unable to show you around the school personally at this time we have 

made a video to welcome you. The video is introduced by Mrs Bowskill, Head of 

Year 5 and then some of our pupils take you on a guided tour.   We hope you enjoy 

it. 

 

Best wishes 

  

School Action Group 
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